
 

 

 Normandale Residents Association 

 

Notes from the meeting held on Wednesday 19th February 2014 at St.Aidan's commencing 

7.45p.m 

 

Present: Robyn Caygill, (chair) Paul Caygill, Susanne Ruthven, Margaret Cousins and 

Caroline Dunbar. 

 

Apologies: Pete Matcham, Sandie Matcham, Tracy McIntosh. 
 
Notes: for meeting of  Wednesday  20th November 2013  had been circulated electronically.   

Agreed correct.   Robyn/Paul 
 
Matters Arising:  

End-of-year Gathering for deliverers, invited guests, and committee happened on14th 

December. 

 

Correspondence: an email apology for meeting from Pete and Sandie. 

 

Treasurer's Report:  emailed report from Sandie. 

Financial Report for February 2014 

 Westpac Rabo 

January 2014 Balance C/Fwd $5,009.95$11,872.50  

Income December/January: 

$30.00 from advertising 

$40.43 interest from Rabo (after Tax) 

$1.64 interest from Westpac (after Tax) 

$30.00 membership subscriptions 

 Expenditure:$0  
These monies include HCC grants of $2,815.20($2,075.20 + $220.00 for Skateboard Ramp, 

$520.00 for plaques etc)  

Paid-up members 

As of 01 Feb 2014, there are 44 households paid up subscriptions, 96 members. 

 ************* 

 Cheques had been paid to Friends of Belmont Regional Park ($500.) towards a picnic area 

and to Caroline for Christmas sweets for Santa Parade, for chocolates for Nomandale Times 

deliverers and stamps (in the vicinity of $245.92.) 

 
Normandale newsletter: A short meeting of available committee members had been held on 

Wednesday 29th January 2014 to meet with Tracy our new newsletter editor.     Tracy had 

prepared a draft February newsletter and discussion showed a few alterations could be made.    

It was really nice to meet Tracy and we all hope she enjoys editing the newsletter.... 

We give grateful thanks to Paul for his efforts and to Robyn for supporting Paul so ably......  

Paul still needs Pete to sign off his work for this. 

 

Exercise idea for area where the skateboard used to be.  Sandie had circulated a photo of 

some Chinese exercise equipment.   All agreed it looked good.    Margaret suggested 

forwarding the picture to Craig Cotterell asking if it is available in NZ and if not, is there 

something similar and how much?   Margaret will forward Craig's email to Caroline.      

Susanne knows Aaron Horn who is starting up his own business and may be interested in 

making such equipment.    Caroline to forward picture to Susanne so she can enquire of him. 

 

Comment [1]:  



 

 

Poto Road play area opening:  Discussed  

Time/day.   3 - 5 p.m. Sunday 23rd March with alternative date on 30th March if wet. 

Invite: opener: Ray Wallace.  - Margaret will ask. 

Brett, Western Ward committee, Regional Councillors, MPs and intending MPs.   Caroline to 

prepare an invitation for Margaret to circulate. 

All of Normandale.   Invitation to go into Normandale Times.   Robyn will prepare an 

extension of the invitation. 

Requirements: Fresh tap Water to drink.  Ice. Fruit juice.     Serviettes, cake from Pak 'n 

Save.   Robyn will check out how large and therefore how many $30.00 cakes we will 

require.... Suggest folk can bring their own afternoon tea to eat there.    This will help with 

dietary requirements. 

Ribbon and scissors. 

Entertainment:- such as games etc. Undecided.   Take home souvenir undecided. 

 

General Business: 

Pot holes Margaret is following this up as the contractors are to do it at their expense....  they 

have been tardy. 

Electric poles: some are red flagged and the responsibility of Wellington Electricity to replace.   

Margaret is following up on these from time to time. A promissory time of three months has 

already elapsed. 

Netting and nonslip on Normandale Road path is wearing/deteriorating. Margaret will 

mention this. 

 

Meeting Closed: at 9:02pm 

 

Next committee meeting: 19th March 2014. 

 

 

P.s. We forgot to mention and discuss the Inorganic Rubbish Collection. Comment [2]:  


